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Our CPSD Class began on September 1 and is off to a good 
start with lots of Angel support. Caller Roger Smith had everyone 
dancing from the very first tip with lots of smiles and laughter.  

We are having a great time and always welcome returning 
dancers. We dance on Tuesday evenings at the Camden Community 
Center, 3369 Union Avenue, San Jose. 

Since our class time is 6:30 until 8:45, many of us go out for a 
pizza dinner after class, which just extends the party. 

By the time you read this, plans will be well under way for our 
New Dancer Hoedown on Saturday, December 5. 

For more information about our activities, please visit our 
website at www.c-p-s-d.org. 


